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Time for their White Coats

The School of Medicine celebrated the latest class of medical
students to enter the more clinical phase of their education with two
White Coat ceremonies, including the first ever for the school's new
St. Joseph Campus. Read about the ceremonies here.

Back to school

Even during a pandemic, fall is
always an energized time at the
School of Medicine, and now at
our St. Joseph campus, too.

The dean's message

INDOCtrination

First-year students join their
docent units and hear from Dean
Jackson, Brenda Rogers and
this year's winner of the Richard
Garcia Memorial Award.

Off to a good start

~ Service shapes career

Tyson Becker (M.D. '01), now an
Army colonel, remembers his
time as a surgical resident at
Walter Reed Hospital on 9/11.

Answering the call

More 9-11 memories

Within hours of the twin towers'
collapse, Stephanee Evers (M.D.
'00), was on her way to New York
to help with search and rescue.

Olathe physician recalls

Inclusive newsletter

4 . The Collective newsletter details
e DOllectiVe ] | theeforts of the Office of
Diversity, Equity and Inclusion.

Read all about it

Boosting diversity

VALUING DIVERSITY, A new program to support Latinx
EQUITY AND medical students pairs them with

INCLUSION physician mentors.

Encouraging connections

McNabney mourned

Longtime faculty member and
Truman Medical Centers
emergency medicine pioneer W.
Kendall McNabney dies.

Read his obituary
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